



READING PART 2: Choose the correct answer for each question.

Three teenagers describe their hobbies

Melissa, runner

I started running about a year ago. At first, I just ran 1 or 2 kilometres, but I now do about 10. My speed is improving too. I've joined a running club in the town centre. I didn't know any of the members before, but now most of them are my mates. My dad was a keen runner when he was younger – he was really fit, but he stopped when he hurt his leg. Actually, I need to order some new running shoes – just a simple pair. I don't think the expensive ones make you run faster!



Sharon, skateboarder

I go skateboarding most evenings in the park. I suppose that's quite a lot, but the park is only a minute or two from our apartment, and I only stay there half an hour or so. Although I stay longer when my friends are there. Sometimes my cousin's there too. He's a beginner, and I'm teaching him a few moves. He's starting to get really good!

Latifa, rock climber

Two of my best friends suggested I should start rock climbing, so now the three of us do it together. The mother of one of them takes us once or twice a month, but I'd like to do it every week. When I started, I didn't know you need to get so much stuff – and it isn't exactly cheap! I really love it. I don't think I'll ever get bored of climbing!



	Melissa	Sharon	Latifa
7 Which person has made new friends because of her hobby?	A	B	C
8 Which person does her hobby near her home?	A	B	C
9 Which person says she is getting better at her hobby?	A	B	C
10 Which person does her hobby with a family member?	A	B	C
11 Which person wants to do her hobby more often?	A	B	C
12 Which person needs to buy something for her hobby?	A	B	C
13 Which person says her hobby was more expensive than she thought?	A	B	C

GRAMMAR: PRESENT SIMPLE

1 Cross out the wrong word in each sentence.

*Example: Camels **live** / **lives** in the desert.*

- Sea water *is* / *are* full of salt.
- Elephants *don't* / *doesn't* eat meat.
- That man *come* / *comes* from London.
- It *isn't* / *aren't* very far to my school.
- Cities *has* / *have* better transport than villages.
- Grass *grow* / *grows* faster in summer.
- My country *don't* / *doesn't* have many lakes.

VOCABULARY: FOCUS ON MEANING

2 Choose the best word for each space.

Example: I haven't been to the new centre.

A shopping B shop C buying

- Lily has her bicycle.
A even B one C own
- The park is for the winter.
A closed B finished C ended
- Dinosaurs all over the world.
A spent B lived C took
- The driver told everyone to get the bus when we arrived.
A off B up C down
- The was quite difficult.
A instructions B mark C test

LISTENING PART 4

VOCABULARY: DATES

4 Listen and write the date you hear.



Example: Date of the party:January 13.....

- 1 Date the phone was bought:
- 2 His birthday:
- 3 Date of the exam:
- 4 Date of return from holiday:
- 5 New class starts:

Choose the correct answer for each question.

- 16 You will hear two friends talking about shopping.
What did the boy buy yesterday?
A something to wear
B something to eat
C something to read
- 17 You will hear a teacher talking to a student called Lyn.
Why didn't Lyn come to school yesterday?
A She was sick.
B She was in a competition.
C She arrived back late from holiday.
- 18 You will hear a boy talking about surfing.
How did he learn to surf?
A by doing a course
B by watching videos
C by practising by himself
- 19 You will hear a girl talking about her day at school.
Which subject did she like best?
A geography
B English
C biology
- 20 You will hear two brothers talking about last night.
Why did they both sleep badly?
A Their bedroom was hot.
B There were noises in the street.
C They were excited about going on holiday.

